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IMPORTANT REMINDER 
 

 
LADWP is not offering a Separation Incentive Program, as you may have heard from other City 
Departments.  It is important that you remember that the mortality tables are changing on  
July 1, 2020.  To retire effective June 1, 2020 (prior to the tables changing), your application must be 
received by May 1. This includes those who have separated from Department employment and are 
eligible for a vested retirement allowance.  
 
For those active employees eligible to retire, you are encouraged to review your retirement 
calculation by accessing the online calculator available on our website at 
https://retirement.ladwp.com  (Department network access required). Using the calculator you can 
run estimates to compare the difference between your monthly allowance(s) for June 1, 2020 and 
July 1, 2020 to see if you are impacted. 
 
The Retirement Office remains physically closed until further notice due to the COVID-19 event, but 
staff continues to work remotely to provide you with your benefits. If you are currently eligible to 
retire and concerned you may be impacted by the change in the mortality table this July, please 
email Retire@ladwp.com with your contact information and a staff member will reply within  
24 hours. As an alternative, you may call (213) 367-1715  and leave a message with your contact 
information.  
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